Year End Newsletter
THE LAST FEW DAYS

Monday June 26, 2023 — Is a regular school day but no canteen. Regular Dismissal
Tuesday June 27, 2023 — s a regular school day but no canteen. Regular Dismissal

Wednesday June 28, 2023 — Is the last day of school! Also known as the best time of
the year for some of our students! Busses will not be running at the end of the day!

Elementary students (Grades K-7) will attend from 8:20-10:30 am.

The Elementary Awards Assembly will run from 8:45 - 10:15. Students will return to their
classrooms to get their report cards and K-6 will receive their supply lists for next year. Please
make arrangements to pick up your child(ren) at 10:30am

High School students (Grade 8-12) will attend from 10:45am - 12:30pm.

11:00-12:15 will be the High School Awards Assembly. Students will proceed to their advisory
after the awards ceremony to receive their report cards. If your child needs a ride home please
make the necessary arrangements.

HOMESTAY OPPORTUNITY

We will have an international student joining us for Grade 11 during the 2023-24 school year.
Her contact is looking to arrange a homestay family. If you are interested please reach out

directly to Reyna Campos by email at reynaisabelcampos@gmail.com.

FROM THE FAITH CORNER

SAA FAITH DEVELOPMENT TEAM — The St. Ann’s Faith Development Team is a

small group of parents and staff who support the discovery and deepening of the Catholic Faith
in our school community. We do this with the help of “Faith Reps”, parents who are open to
sharing and fostering our faith in the parent community, helping link other parents to school and
parish resources. We also host faith-based activities within the school. If you are interested in a
role with our Faith Development Team, please email fdt@st-anns.ca.

FROM THE ST. ANN’S PARENT ASSOCIATION

St. Ann’s Parent Association (SAPA) Is Looking for New Members —
Did you know that all parents and guardians of students attending St. Ann’s are voting members
of SAPA? For the association to function, parents meet monthly (in the evening). Your
participation with SAPA is a great way to earn all your PPP hours if you are unable to come into
the school during the day! There are a few parent volunteers that make up the executive. SAPA
is an active group of parents that support the school community and enhance its programs. we
encourage you to reach out to them if you would like to volunteer (sapa@st-anns.ca )
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